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DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
Building Standards Division
349 North Center St.  PO Box 788			Phone: 704-928-2021
Statesville, NC 28687					Fax: 704-878-3122

Mr. Jeremy L Roh								Daniel Poole: x3119  
Ragona Architecture and Design						dpoole@co.iredell.nc.us

[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:	Fairfield Inn and Suites – Permit #247386 			October 24, 2019
Statesville

Dear Mr. Roh:

Plans relative to the above named project have been reviewed for general compliance with the North Carolina State Building Code with the following comments:

1. A copy of the Plan Review Approval letter from the Iredell County Health Department’s Environmental Health Division must be submitted for this project. You may contact Ms. Kim Mecimore of the Environmental Health Division by calling 704-902-4485 or email her at kmecimore@co.iredell.nc.us.

2. Project is ready for permits pending Health Department approval.  Permit fee = $40,905.40

We will await further information from you concerning this project.

Best Regards,
[image: name]
Daniel W. Poole 
Plans Examiner

The contents of this communication indicate the required items which need to be addressed prior to issuance of the permits for the project. This information will be provided to the designated contact person for the project and the lead design professional as listed on the plan review application and/or plans as well as other authorities having jurisdiction.  The issuance of a permit or approval of plans or specifications shall not be deemed or construed to be approval of any violation of any of the provisions of the North Carolina State Building Codes, or State, or local ordinances or regulations.
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